
 

Fuji Electric Corp. of America 
50 Northfield Avenue 

Edison, NJ 08837 
Date: January 28, 2022 
 
 
To: Our Valued Partners 
 
 
From: José A. Alemany, Division General Manager 
Power Electronic Division (I) 
Fuji Electric Corp. of America 
 
 
Happy & Healthy 2022 From Fuji Electric America 
 
Even though we are already at the end of the first month, let me wish you a happy and healthy 2022. May 
the coming year bring good health, good business, and happiness. 
 
Thank you very much for your strong and continued support of Fuji Electric, especially during the past year. 
Since the beginning of the pandemic, Fuji Electric has done our very best to maintain our supply chain in order 
to support our valued customers. Many of the component shortages and supply chain issues that arose in 
2021 will continue to complicate operations and business. It's difficult to make predictions in this volatile and 
uncertain supply chain market. We will continue managing our customer expectations realistically — 
accounting for delays and shortages, and helping build options in all possible ways. 
 
Fuji Electric greatly appreciates your understanding and values your continued support. We look forward to 
strengthening our partnership as we continue our collaboration and emerge toward the future together. 
 
Thank you again for your understanding, your confidence in Fuji Electric, and your continued support; we 
highly appreciate all you do on our behalf. 
 
Thanks! 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
José A. Alemany 
Division General Manager 
Power Electronics Division (I) 
+1.732.692.9438 
jalemany@fujielectric.com 
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